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REE Tier 0 Help Desk will be closed  

August 15 – 27, 2008 

The Research, Education, and Economics mission area IAS Tier 0 Help Desk will be 
closed beginning at 12:00 pm on Friday, August 15, 2008, through Wednesday,   
August 27, 2008.  During this time, if you have any IAS issues or questions, please 
contact the USDA IAS Help Desk.  The USDA IAS Help Desk is available to support all 
IAS Users. USDA IAS Help Desk personnel are available Monday through Friday, from 
9:00 a.m. through 6:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time, and can be contacted by e-mail at 
ias-helpdesk@usda.gov, or by telephone at 1-888-IAS-1631 (1-888-427-1631).  Voice 
mail is available for after hour inquiries.  

The REE IAS Help Desk will reopen on Thursday, August 28, 2008, at 8:00 a.m.   

If you have any questions regarding this Alert, please contact Angelia Fleming Loggie at 
301-504-1730, or via e-mail at angelia.flemingloggie@ars.usda.gov. 
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